
Pembroke Class 

 

This term Pembroke Class have really 

enjoyed looking at the story of 'Funnybones', 

making predictions about the story and 

writing sentences about pictures from the 

book. We also went to Lakeside Superbowl 

where everyone had an amazing time 

bowling, taking turns and getting strikes! 

Pembroke have also been working 

extremely hard in their Rebound Therapy 

sessions and many children received their 

Grade One certificate which is fantastic as 

well as building confidence on the 

trampoline.  
 


